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Parents- we are looking for clothes donations for
our clinic. We are having lots of kid’s Kg- 5TH grade

needing clothes and not returning them. If you
have spare clothes, please send them in as

donation. thank you! 

Reminder: School is open for students on 2.17.25 it
is a hurricane make up day

Principal- Mr. Logan

February 2025

February 4th- Ready Set

Kindergarten 6pm

February 5th - 100th day of school-

Wear Yellow!

February 12th- After school Astro

skate 3-6pm

February 14th- Valentine's Day

February 17th- school in session

February 18th- Math night 530pm-

Flyers to come

In a continued effort to ensure our
students’ safety we are asking ALL
parents that drop off in the front of
the school to use a parking space.
Thank you

Parking

Upcoming Events



YEAR BOOK ORDERS
February 2025

March 1st is the deadline
to get your ad for your memory
book. Families (esp. 5th grade
parents) if you want to get a

personal page for 
your student March 1st is the

last day! 

There will be NO exceptions 

any questions please email
owlmemorybook@gmail.com

Happenings in the Library
The last week of January was Literacy Week. Thanks to all who participated in the
Recycled Book Character Competition! The projects will be displayed in the Media

Center for the month of February.
This month, we will be hosting our 2nd Scholastic Book Fair from February 10 - 14. Please
sign up for the eWallet to make it easier for your child to purchase books. You can even

have other family members or friends donate to the eWallet. The theme for this book
fair is For the Love of Reading.

Students have been learning about Digital Responsibility this year in the library. The
lessons have been on topics such as cyberbullying, staying safe on websites, balancing

their time on devices and recognizing fake images online.
The Battle of the Books school competition will be held the 2nd week of March. Please

encourage your 3rd, 4th or 5th grader to sign up and read the 5 books that will be used
in the Battle. The titles are: The Aquanaut, The Shelterlings, Future Hero: Race to Fire

Mountain, The Good Sports League: The Ultimate Goal and Manatee Summer.

Jaelyn Lilienfeld Perez in Ms. Spindola and Mrs.
Pantages’s 5th grade classes, was selected as the
Oldsmar Elementary Rotary Student of the Month
for the month for January. Jaelyn was nominated
for her positive attitude, academic achievements,
and leadership skills. Jaelyn and her family were

recognized by the Oldsmar/Eastlake Rotary Club at
a luncheon on January 23, 2025. She received a
certificate and t-shirt. The teachers and staff at

Oldsmar Elementary are very proud of Jaelyn and
this accomplishment. 

Oldsmar/Eastlake Rotary Club Student of the Month



Counselor Corner

  Patterson
  

  Delaney
Wilkerson
  

  Kane
  

  Ava Bowers
  

  Wilhelmi
  

  Aya Salem
  

  Wolff
  

  Alberto
Callwood 
  

  Lopez
  

  Kaisean Lara
  

  Boone
  

  Conor Rice
  

  Damann
  

  Dorothea
Ampatzi
  

  Halton
  

  Sayge Anderson
  

  Ring
  

  Kailyx Halton
  

  Delgado
  

  Enzo Foxhill
  

  Giddings
  

  Gemma
Muschietty
  

  Mazirow
  

  Gabriella Castro
  

  Kirberger
  

  Mhilo De Jesus
  

  Phillips
  

  Gianna Froning
  

  Manion
  

  Juliana
Scheaffer
  

  Wilkins
  

Ryan Sakkis

  Barondick
  

  Lucy Hobday
  

  Benton 
  

  Axel Moreira-
Velazquez
  

  Munson
  

  Kianna Ramroop
  

  Rosenblum
  

  Constance
Merritt
  

  Docobo
  

  Mason Berard
  

  Pantages
  

  Layla Rivera
  

  McFarland
  

  Lucia Mota Perez
  

  Spindola
  

  Ava Vasquez
  

Oldsmar’s Kids of
Character for

January

Each month a student
from every classroom is

nominated for the
character trait of the
month. The students

receive a certificate and
will be recognized at our

next Hoot-N- Nanny.
Please help us in

congratulating these
wonderful Kids of

Character. 

They are being recognized
for Kindness and Caring



Family & Community Liaison- Alisha
Reith

PTA NEWS

Oldsmar/Eastlake Rotary Club Comeback
Kid Award

Maxim Donegian in Ms. Spindola and Mrs. Pantages’s fifth grade class
was selected as the Oldsmar Elementary Comeback Kid for the first
semester. Max was nominated for his improvement in self-control,

work habits and motivation. Max and his family were recognized and
honored at a luncheon on January 16, 2025.  The teachers and staff at
Oldsmar Elementary are very proud of Max and this accomplishment.

Thank you all who came out to
support the PTA with our BINGO

night. It was a hit!

Our nominations for the board are
quickly approaching. If you are

interested in joining the PTA
board, please email
wolffsh@pcsb.org

Happy February! 
Please be sure that you log your
volunteer hours, our year end is
approaching soon. This is very

important to do for the support
of our school. 

Oldsmar Days and Nights will be
fastly approaching! Please email

Alisha Reith
reitha@pcsb.org if you want to

be apart of the parade with OES!


